Llopd's Register of Shipping,

114 Fenchuseh Streer. E.C.3.

29th November, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I am returning to you under separate
cover one copy of the plan, advised in your letter of the
24th Instant, of 01l Fuel Daily Service Tank proposed
for Yard No.889 building by Messrs. N.V.L. Smit & Zoon,
and have to inform you that this plan will be approved,
provided the welding be to your satisfaction and the tank
be constructed under the usual conditions of survey and
testing.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM




